
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
April 11, 2022 
 
Falun Dafa Association of Canada 
 
 
RE: 30th Anniversary-Falun Dafa Day 
 
 
To Whom it May Concern, 
 
 
On behalf of the citizens of Muskoka Lakes, I commend you for promoting peace in the world, especially 
through your teachings on the universal human values of truthfulness, compassion and forbearance. 
 
Falun Dafa communities have endured, preserved and flourished peacefully, and Canadian Falun Gong 
practitioners have built communities here and call Canada home. I would like to thank members of the 
Falun Dafa community in Canada for contributing to a more harmonious society and sharing your 
meditation practices to help others manage the additional stress caused by the challenges of the past 
year. 
 
As Mayor, I am pleased to help affirm Canada's commitment to the values of truthfulness, compassion, 
and forbearance, and inclusiveness, freedom of conscience.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
Phil Harding, 
Mayor, Township of Muskoka Lakes 
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